
HIGHLIGHTS FROM THE BOARD MEETING 
OCTOBER 13, 2020

 Two Members joined the open portion of the meeting
on Zoom

 Our Finance Manager feels revenue is “bouncing back”
 Board Member Louise Gabrielle has resigned from the

Board.  For  those interested  in  volunteering to  fill  the
position, applications may be found at the Office.

 The Website is now a Special  Committee,  with Gord
Autterson as Chair

 Money for a commemorative bench in honour of Tom
Maunder is being raised.  The money will  be used to
replace the bench Tom favoured. If you wish to donate
to this, please drop a cheque to the office, payable to
“City Park Co-operative Apartments, Inc.” Donations by
debit may also be made.

 Shaw Cable continues to be a problem for the Co-op.
The Board will be discussing our contract with Shaw in
the near future.

 Hand sanitizer has been placed by the elevator on the
laundry room level, and will be checked every morning.

 The Board discussed lack of diversity on the Board, and
is looking for ways to recruit women, persons of colour,
and  those  with  different  abilities  to  participate  more
actively. We welcome all.

 Registering  City  Park  as  a  “bill  payee”  with  online
banking proved to be too costly to instigate. Members
may still pay their housing charge by debit at the office.

 The Board is working on standardizing unit turnovers to
ensure efficient repair and transfer of units.

Blair Williams
Corporate Secretary


